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I oppose this project because the adverse health effects of diesel particulate pollution from 
41 million square feet of warehousing trucks are not fully known. Research has just become 
available that has linked pollution during pregnancy to increased autism risk. The beautiful 
majestic mountains that surround our city keep pollution trapped here. Why hasn't an 
alternative site that is not surrounded by mountains been identified with a corresponding 
map?
 
I don't think the employment numbers are correct. The previous project from this developer 
which is Sketchers promised 2500 jobs, but the building was only designed for 300 because 
it is so modern and electronically advanced. Warehouse electronics are just like computer 
technology, it's outdated almost as soon as it's finished. That means that each warehouse 
constructed will have fewer employees than the one before. How can the City or the 
developer properly estimate the number of jobs? How can the residents trust the City or the 
developer when they continue to falsify employment numbers? 
 
Sincerely
Thomas F Harris
25581 Sierra Leone Ct
Moreno Valley CA  92551
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